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FLPD NEEDS TO IDENTIFY 
SUSPECT WHO STOLE GUN 

 

video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AZUUDO4y6JI 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a theft that occurred on 
Wednesday, April 1st, at approximately 1:00 p.m. The incident occurred at US Pawn, 400 
West Sunrise Boulevard, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation revealed the suspect entered the pawn shop where he 
attempted to sell an Apple Watch. The pawn shop and the suspect did not come to an 
agreement on a price for the Apple Watch and a transaction was not completed. The 
suspect lingered around the pawn shop and ultimately stole a black handgun from a 
display case.  
 

Shortly after stealing the handgun, the suspect went to a separate nearby pawn shop 
where he used a fraudulent identification to successfully sell the Apple Watch. The 
suspect was captured on video surveillance at both locations.  
 

Detectives are seeking to identify the suspect seen in the video. Anyone with information 
is encouraged to contact Detective Tammy O’Brien at 954-828-5916.  
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